November 15, 2022

9200 Basil Court
Largo, MD 20774

THE BOARD OF LICENSE COMMISSIONERS MET IN ADMINISTRATIVE VOTING
SESSION:

PRESENT:
Armando Camacho, Vice Chairman
Tammy Sparkman, Commissioner
Tammy Norman, Commissioner
Dennis Smith, Commissioner
Jason Deloach, Esquire, Counsel
Terence Sheppard, Director
Patricia Bell, Administrative Manager
Cristian Mendoza, Deputy Chief Liquor Inspector
Johnny Toles, Deputy Chief Liguor Inspector
Leonard Vauss, Administrative Assistant
Keyanna Little, Administrative Aide
Katrice James, Administrative Aide
Alecia Hughes, Administrative Aide

In the matter of t/a Topolino, the Board reviewed an alleged Sale to a minor.
The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to show cause the licensee.

In the matter of t/a Allentown Liquors, the Board reviewed an alleged Sale to a minor.
The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to show cause the licensee.

In the matter of t/a Spectrum Lounge, the Board reviewed an alleged Consumption of Bottle
Goods on Licensed Premise.
The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to show cause the licensee.

In the matter of t/a El Paraiso Restaurant, the Board reviewed an alleged Sale to a minor.
The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to show cause the licensee.

In the matter of t/a El Tejano Restaurant & Bar, the Board reviewed an alleged Sale to a minor.

The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to show cause the licensee.

In the matter of t/a Manifest Bread, see letter dated November 3, 2022, regarding notification
to update the physical address from 6210 Rhode Island Avenue to 6208 Rhode Island Avenue.
The Commissioners have so noted the update of the physical address from 6210 Rhode Island
Avenue to 6208 Rhode Island Avenue.

In the matter of t/a Urban Crab Shack (Forestville), see letter dated November 3, 2022,
regarding a request to approve an additional ninety (90) days to effectuate the license.

The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to approve an additional ninety (90) days to
effectuate the license.

In the matter of the letter from Traci Scudder dated November 3, 2022, regarding a request for
reconsideration of the Board's decision on Tuesday, October 25, 2022, to dismiss Gringada's
application for a new Class B Liquor License.

The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to deny the request for reconsideration of
Gringada's application for a new Class B Liquor License.



In the matter of t/a Tropicana Grill & Food Market, see letter dated November 14, 2022,
regarding a request to continue the matter to the next available hearing.
The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to continue the matter to the next available
hearing.

Approval of the Inspector’s Handbook
The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to approve the Inspector’s Handbook.

The Commissioners reviewed the Monthly Quarterly Report for October 2022.
The Commissioners voted by unanimous consent to approve the Monthly Quarterly Report for
October 2022.

Scheduled Meetings
a. December 7, 2022 @ 7:00 p.m.
b. December 20, 2022 @ 10:00 a.m.
c. January 11, 2023 @ 7:00 p.m.
d. January 24, 2023 @ 10:00 a.m.
Respectfully Submitted,

Keyanna Little
Administrative Aide





